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Foreword 
����

�������Sanghamitra wishes good luck to all students to achieve better performance 
in their fields in this academic year. Sanghamitra is being released with few 
articles this time due to some other commitments. Next issue will be released as 
usual with variety of articles. Sanghamitra English version completed Two years. 
 
         After Mathematics Seminar and Medhavadhanam 2009 in St. Louis, many 
participants enjoyed the program and asked for Summer classes. Due to India trip, we 
conduct short session during Spring break and we resume it again in next year. We 
happened to conduct classes in bay area in different areas and different age groups. The 
response was amazing and the attendees left with a great satisfaction. We are 
conducting classes in Visakhapatnam also for a week for the second time. 
 

        Received mails regarding the cover page with Sita & Rama’s picture, Kids’ 
corner, Salutation to your solution etc. We again brought ‘Mathematrix’ article in 
this issue with a minor change ‘Mathematricks’ instead of Mathematrix. Hope 
you like it. Give us your feedback on this. 
 

        Whatever Sanghamitra is contributing so far is a sand particle at a sea shore. 
There are so many other scholars who can contribute a lot and make a difference. 
Here the persons sharing knowledge and receiving knowledge both should be in a 
good understanding. There should not be any clash. When this act is done with 
devotion and as a blessing, both parties attain better state. While sharing age does 
not come into picture. A Seven year old child may know more than a Forty year 
old person. Keeping the ego aside, if the person opens up, he can learn a lot. The 
attitude of a learner should be to open up and hear what the other person says. If 
you want to share your ideas, please send mail to ainapura@yahoo.com or 
susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in October. 
 

                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
 
�


